
Draft Local Alcohol Policy 2023

Q1

Do you agree with the proposed change to extend the
footpath trading hours from 12am(midnight) till 1am?

Respondent skipped this question

Q2

Please explain why:

Respondent skipped this question

Q3

Do you agree with the proposed change of making the
one-way door policy applicable to the whole district?

Yes

Q4

Please explain why:

I believe that is is important to treat all license holders in the district equally.

Q5

Do you think the other provisions in the current Local
Alcohol Policy are working well?

Yes

Q6

Please explain why:

As per our earlier submission, we believe that the current LAP is working well and support the effective 'rolling over' of the current LAP 
for a further next 6 years.  The two suggested changes regarding the footpath hours and one way door restriction does not concern our 

business (being off premise), however, we do believe that was is ever decided  is fair for all licence holders and meets the object of the
SSAA 2012 Act.
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Q7

Any other comments:

We request that if there are changes made to the current Draft LAP (other than the one way door retsriction and footpath hours), that 

whatever is proposed (for example;
Trading hours, restriction of product, discretionary conditions etc) should apply to all premises 

that hold an off-licence. We seek a level playing field.

Q8

Your contact details

Name Greg Hoar

Organisation (if appropriate) Super Liquor Holdings

Q9

Do you wish to speak in support of your submission at the
hearing? 

No - I do not wish to speak in support of my
submission and ask that my written submission be fully
considered.
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